
AGENDA FOR MARCH CONTRACTOR SAFETY MEETING  

March 5, 2015 
 

• 8:00 – 8:10 AM  John Lindsay (Jacobs FOSC Safety) 

o Presentation on Confined Spaces.  

• 8:10 – 8:20 AM  Robert Gargiulo (NASA Safety)  

o Presentation on recent changes to the SSC Confined Space 

Entry program (SCWI-8715-0004).  

• 8:20 – 8:25 AM  Daryl Kosturock (Bastion Safety) 

o Presentation on February 2015 construction safety findings, 

close calls and mishaps. 

• 8:25 – 8:30 AM  Questions and answer session.  

 

MINUTES FOR MARCH CONTRACTOR SAFETY MEETING  

March 5, 2015 
 

• John Lindsay (Jacobs FOSC Safety)  

o Presentation on Confined Spaces. 

• Robert Gargiulo (NASA Safety)  

o Spoke about the recent revisions to the SSC Confined Space Entry program and 

permit. Highlighted areas affecting construction contractors. Fielded questions.  

• Daryl Kosturock (Bastion Safety)  

o Presentation on February 2015 construction safety findings, close calls and 

mishaps.  

• Questions and answer session. 

o There was one question. 

� Question: Once a space is reclassified as non-permit, how long is that 

reclassification good? 

� Answer: The reclassification is good as long as the form dictates. In 

addition to the form, there should be no hazardous condition or reasonable 

potential for the occurrence of a hazardous condition, including actual or 

potential atmospheric hazards. Therefore, the space must be continually 

evaluated to maintain the reclassified status. Bottom line, consult your 

cognizant safety office to support confined space entries, permits, 

reclassifications and rescues.  


